8 Feb 2022

Dear Parents/Guardian

## Student-Initiated Learning Sessions to be put on hold

In view of providing sufficient rest time for our students' mental and physical well-being during the Home-based Learning sessions, we will discontinue the Lower Secondary Student-Initiated Learning programme from Fri, 18 Feb 2022.

Home-based Learning will continue for the Secondary One to Three students on alternate Fridays.

Lower Secondary students may take the opportunity to have a break during the Student-initiated Learning periods.

Thank you.

Mrs Regina Lee

Principa)